
Docket No. SO-247

JUL 2 7 1966 

Mr. John T. Conway 
Executive Director 
Joint Committee on Atomic Energy 

Congress of the United States 

Dear Mr. Conway: 

Enclosed for the information of the Joint Committee is a letter 

recently received from Mr. Clarence F. Pautzke, Fish and Wildlife 

Service, transmitting a copy of Dr. Theodore R. Rice's report on 

the proposed nuclear power plant of the Consolidated Edison 

Company of New York, Indian Point-2. Also enclosed for your 

information is a copy of our reply to Mr. Pautzke.  

Sincerely yours, 

' igned ) Harold L Pr-o 

Harold L. Price 
Director of Regulation
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